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Circular No. 173/2021                                            Date : 08.12.2021 
 

 

To All Members (Please Circulate) 
 

We reproduce hereunder the Circular No. 95 dated 03.12.2021 issued by the General Secretary, All India State 
Bank Officers’ Federation, the contents of which are self-explicit. 
  

With revolutionary greetings,             
 
 
 
Shubhajyoti Chattopadhyay 

  (General Secretary) 
 

 

AGITATION PROGRAMME BY UFBU 
SPECIMEN OF BLACK BADGE 
 
 
We reproduce hereunder the text of AIBOC Circular No.2021/79 dated 03/12/2021 contents of which are self-
explanatory for information of the members.  
 

  
(Soumya Datta) 
General Secretary 
 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 
 
AGITATION PROGRAMME BY UFBU 
SPECIMEN OF BLACK BADGE 
 
We reproduce hereunder the text of UFBU Circular No.2021/19 dated 03.12.2021 on the captioned subject for your 
information. We urge upon all our affiliates/ state/ district units to arrange for badges as per the specimen appended. 

 
Long Live Struggle. 
 
#BankBachaoDeshBachao 

 
With revolutionary greetings, 
 
Yours Comradely, 
 
        Sd/- 
(Soumya Datta) 
General Secretary 
 
 
 

 
 

Shubhajyoti Chattopadhyay  
General Secretary 

Mobile : 9434551152 
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Text of UFBU Letter No. 2021/19 dated 03.12.2021 
 
TO ALL CONSTITUENT UNIONS/MEMBERS 
 
 
Dear Comrades, 

 

 Our agitational programme against Government’s move of 
Privatisation of Public Sector Banks 

 

 Black Badge Wearing on 9th December, 2021 
 

As per the programme already given in our Circular, there will be Black Badge Wearing programme on 9th December, 
2021. 
 
Specimen: 

 

 
 

Our Unions should immediately print Badges and supply to the Branches.  Branches can also take xerox copies and 
provide the badges to our members.     
 
With greetings, 
 
                                                                                                       Yours comradely, 
                                                                                                                                         Sd/-                       

                                                                                                         SANJEEV K. BANDLISH 
                    CONVENOR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Shubhajyoti Chattopadhyay  
General Secretary 

Mobile : 9434551152 
 


